
SCC Meeting |MINUTES 

March 2nd, 2022 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM| Meeting location Zoom  

Meeting Called by: Paul Reed-Principal 

Chair: Kayla Guy 

Attendees: Paul Reed, Courtney Milne, Kayla Guy, 

Michelle Baxter, Elisabeth and David Hoogsteen, 

Racheal Behm, Tina Hubley, Alexander Stockton 

AGENDA TOPICS 

  Principals Update  | Presenter Paul Reed  

Discussion:  

• Land Acknowledgement 

• Reviewed previous minutes 

• Leadership program has been re launched! Addyson is the winner of the first leadership hoodie 

• Home reading program has started 

• March Newsletter went home today 

• Stay tuned for mask mandate updates 

• Fun Fridays are a hit- Friday March 4th is pizza day and pajama day 

• 8 new Ipads have been acquired for SK-1 classes (need new aux input headsets) 

• Request for laptops to be returned to the school 

• School renovation has been pushed to June  

• Pizza sales are declining-looking to add 1 more hot lunch day option (Boston Pizza or Subway) 

• Little Caesars pick up is March 9th 

• Students received job applications for student jobs-59 students applied (approx. 50%) 

• House Leagues have started 

o Mrs. Baxter and Mrs. Milne made banners and painted a wall 

o ONeill made ballot boxes-still need to be painted 

o Recognizing and encouraging students’ positive behaviour 

• As the snow melts, we are finding more and more garbage/needles 

o Can contact John Howard harm reduction program for needle removal 

o Police liaison officer asked to do extra patrols 

Student Representative Update   Presenter  Ryan Nelson 

 

• Students want clubs to start- ex. Art club 

• Students are excited about student jobs 

• Grade 6/7 has a new teacher – Ms. Boucher 

• Students are wanting to learn more about House Leagues like who is in their group and looking 

forward to being able to interact more with their groups as covid restrictions are lifted.  
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Teachers Update   Presenter Michelle Baxter and Courtney Milne  

Discussion: 

• Teachers appreciate the donated headsets 

• Teachers and Students responded well to the zoo symphony 

• Can subscribe to the school calendar for updates and it will send notifications to your phone 

• Intramurals will start up soon hopefully and track and field-students are still not allowed to 

carpool 

• Students have been asking when candy and popcorn days are returning 

• Mrs. Bonner quoted $500 for buffs for house league 

• Homework club is moving to Mondays after school 3:15 to 4 

• Grade 8s are starting Munchie Mondays-selling chips for $1.00 

• Planning grade 8 grad trip? What can we do with covid restrictions? 

SCC Update | Presenter SCC Members 

Discussion: 

• SCC Balance $4,736.29 

• 91 Little Caesars kits ordered (SCC ordered 9 to get free delivery) 

o Possibly hold a raffle before Easter to make money back on them 

• Teacher appreciation lunch catered by our newsletter sponsor Booster Juice 

• Booster juice smoothie day in hot months a possibility 

• Looking into field trips as covid restrictions lift 

o DDSB funded outdoor and environmental education classes (Grade 2 to 8) 

o Strawberry picking 

o Cohorts are allowed to mix for bus rides 

• Looking to get large banners made by Joyce for House Leagues 

 

 

Next SCC Meeting April 6th at 6:30 PM 


